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The initial meeting of the revision cycle was called to order at 11:04  a.m. by subcommittee 

chairman Len Pursell. 

Re-visited comments received from AAADM during the ANSI Canvass in 2012. Suggestions 

regarding Signage and Knowing Act would be considered as appropriate during the upcoming 

revision. 

Len said that he may be providing some suggestions, he did not expect major changes in this 

revision. 

Dave offered to provide a proposal to amend the Signage requirements. 

Knowing Act requirements would be arranged to be consistent with A156.19. 

Barry volunteered to update Z535.4 language. 

The next meeting was scheduled for the Winter Meeting January 31, 2019 in Tampa.  

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30  p.m.  

 


